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Sears Holdings Asset & Profit Protection Associates Receive LPC 
Certification Scholarships to Support Career Advancement 

 
 

Matthews, NC, (March 11, 2016) –Sears Holdings, in partnership with the The Loss Prevention Foundation (LPF) 

today awarded 12 Sears Holdings Asset & Profit Protection Associates scholarships designed to support their career 
advancement and personal development while working at SHMC. Sears Holdings takes great pleasure in every 

opportunity to invest in the development of their teams.  

 
SHMC awarded the scholarships for certification-review courses and the final LPCertified (LPC) examination 

which will earn them a widely-recognized certification within the loss prevention industry. 

 
Scott Glenn, Vice President and Chief Security Officer noted: “We are extremely proud to be able to continue to 
support our upcoming leaders through the Loss Prevention Foundation.  I know how comprehensive and 
rigorous the coursework for LPC certification is and I am very proud of our associates that have committed 
themselves to this process”. 
 
 
Congratulations to the following recipients of the LPCertified (LPC) Scholarships: 

 

 Mike Simpson – Area Manager, AP 

 Geran Maples – Area Manager, AP 

 Gayle Gollogly – Area Manager, AP 

 Bradley Nichols – Asset Protection Manager 

 Rocco Mesiti – Asset Protection Associate 

 Patrick Duncan – Territory Manager, AP 

 Rebecca Lee Murray – Asset Protection Manager 

 Ryan T. Destler – Market Manager, AP 

 Cory Arnsperger – Zone Manager, AP 

 Humberto Santana – Asset Protection Manager 

 Diane Laukaitis – Asset Protection Manager 

 Dave Rozhon  – Manager, Safety  

 

 
 

About the Loss Prevention Foundation: 

The Loss Prevention Foundation is a not-for-profit organization founded in 2006, by industry-leading professionals to serve the loss prevention and 
asset protection industry. Their mission is to advance the loss prevention profession by providing relevant, convenient and challenging educational 
resources. LPF is responsible for administering the industry’s two-tiered certification program, the LPQualified (LPQ) and LPCertified (LPC), on-line 
educational resources and the loss prevention professional membership program. In addition, LPF is focused on driving more talent to the industry 
from colleges, universities, military and law enforcement through its Academic Retail Partnership Program and its Hire-A-Vet Program. For further 
information, visit http://www.losspreventionfoundation.org. 

 

Media Inquiries: Contact Christina Kendall at (866) 433-5545 or christina.kendall@losspreventionfoundation.org. 
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